
From: pricedisclosure
To: "Price Disclosure Data Administrator"
Cc:
Subject: RPs to resubmit via the PDSU for the 2020 Apr l cycle [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Date: Fr day, 31 January 2020 9:50:42 AM
Attachments: image001.png

We have finished contacting all the RPs of the disputed drugs  Please request the following RPs to resubmit for the 2020 April cycle, and contact us if you have any questions:

Responsible Person LI drug MOA (human) Comment

We are not sure what an appropriate timeframe for the reopening of the PDSU would be  We thought that Monday 3 February might be suitable with the WADP report available by mid-week,
but would welcome your advice

Kind regards

Price Disclosure Team

PBS Price Changes Section

Technology Assessment and Access Division | Health Financing Group
Pricing & PBS Policy Branch
Australian Government Department of Health

PO Box 9848, Canberra ACT 2601, Australia

The Department of Health acknowledges the traditional owners of country throughout Australia, and their continuing connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respects to them and their
cultures, and to elders both past and present.
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